
Contact Us 
Bath Street 
Stonehaven  
AB39 2DH 
 

 
01569 767689 
 
office@fetteresso.org 
    
Stonehaven Fetteresso Church 
 
www. fetteresso.org 
 

Minister: Fyfe Blair: 01569 762876 

fyfe.blair@churchofscotland.org.uk 
 

Youth Worker: matt@fetteresso.org 

 

Church Officer: James Dickinson 
  

Safeguarding Coordinators: 
Janice Boggon 07711583317 

Gloria Potter 01569 740352 

Rota Schedules  

Flower Rota 

10th March— Eleanor & Campbell  
      McLuckie 
 

Coffee  Rota  

10th March— Don and Marieke Wood 
 

Scripture Reading 

10th March— Sandra Dunn 
 

Church Officer 

10th March—Yvonne Findlay 

Today’s flowers were   

provided by  

Jane Cook 

Scottish Charity Number SC011191 

 
Sunday 3rd March 
AM Church Service • 10.45am 

PM Church Service • 6.30pm 
 

Monday 4th March 
Under 3’s • 10.00am 

Impact • 7.30pm 
 

Tuesday 5th March 
Under 3’s • 10.00am 

Paint & Pray • 10.00am 

Focus • 2.00pm 

 

Wednesday 6th March 
Ignite • 7pm 

 

Thursday 7th March 
STOP • 10.00am 
 

Friday 8th March  
Under 3’s • 10.00am 

Coffee with Mark Calder • 10.30am 

Holiday Club 2019!  
Monday 12th—Friday 16th August 

 

If you’re interested in being part of the team for Holiday Club 2019, 
there’ll be an initial team meeting on Sunday 3rd March after the 
morning service in the Lower Hall. 

‘Running Home for Iraqi Refugees’ 
Embrace The Middle East  

Coffee in the church - Friday 8th March at 10.30—Noon 
Meet Mark Calder, Regional Manager, at Embrace. Mark 

will be running pilgrimage routes (14 ultra-marathons) across Scot-
land and the North of England this year to raise money and aware-
ness about the even bigger challenge that Iraq’s Christians face as 
they try to rebuild their country after war. One of these pilgrimages 
is a 95 mile journey from Aberdeen to St Andrews! Come and sup-
port Mark and this worthwhile cause.  

Parents Bible Study 
 

A new parents Bible study will be launched on Thursday 7th 
March 10.15am for 10.30am start in the Church Hall. We will be do-
ing the 40 Acts Lent Study. Everyone welcome (children too). 
Teas/coffees provided.  The contact person for more information is 
Alicea Ross. 


